
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: eastgadsdenconnector@dot.state.al.us   

Phone:  (256)571-7229 (3-minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT North Region—Guntersville Area  

   PO Box 550 

   Guntersville, AL  35976 

   AƩn: Logan Jolley 

Online and In-Person  
Public Involvement 

East Gadsden Connector 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to provide a six-lane roadway 
from the end of the Coosa River Bridge to the intersection of AL-1 (US-431) and AL-74 (US-278) in 
Gadsden, Alabama.  Information about the project is available to the public for review and 
comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described 
below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by August 11, 2023. 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Tuesday, July 25, 2023  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
East Gadsden Community Center 

921 Wilson Avenue 
Gadsden, AL 35930 

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at the above address or 
call (256) 571-7260 at least two days in advance of the 

meeƟng. The meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by August 11, 2023. 


